From: Larry

To: Luis Topete

Cc: Larry

Subject: CDRC 11-14 meeting: Public Comment
Date: Monday, November 11, 2024 10:30:07 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

I am writing in support of Agenda item 2, a proposed multi-story house with an attached garage on a large lot. I live
directly across the street from this project, and will be pleased to see it completed. The plans I have seen take
advantage of the site by setting the house back from the street while keeping the height below the 28’ limit. The
plans indicate a house that is well conceived and appropriate for the neighborhood. There exists the potential to
include an ADU if desired.

Sincerely,

Larry Miller

509 Isabella Rd.

El Granada, CA 94018
(650) 400-1953
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From: Kimberley Rausa

To: Luis Topete
Subject: lot PLN2024-00045
Date: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 5:23:49 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Hello,

| recently have had the opportunity to view plans for a proposed multi-story house with an ADU and attached garage. This is on
a large lot that belongs to my neighbor. My home of over twenty years is 546 Isabella rd. After reviewing my neighbors plans, |
approve and welcome the new construction plans knowing that the house will be a great addition to our street.

Kimberley Rausa
+1 650 504-2402
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